
Home sprinkler systems have been in use for more than 100 years.  New England textile mills 
started using them around the turn of the 20th century following devastating fires that claimed 
numerous lives and destroyed businesses. 

 

Most fatal fires happen at night, while people are sleeping.   
 
The use of smoke alarms and home fire sprinklers reduces the chance of death from fire by 
more than 80 percent. 
 

Protect your family if fire should strike. 

Test your home smoke alarms to make sure they are in working order.  

Replace any alarm that is 10 years old or older. 

Install home fire sprinklers. 

 

Additional Resource: 

Home Fire Sprinkler Coalition 

http://www.homefiresprinkler.org/

